
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Department of Transportation to report to the Transportation Committee on 
the status of speed surveys on streets that are prone to collisions and a list of the next 
set of streets on which the current speed surveys will expire.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)


